
There are many factors that constitute competent “Oral Communication” (one of LEAP’s Essential Learning 
Outcomes).  While this is not the only important aspect to what constitutes competent oral communication 
skills, there is strong agreement that giving competent speeches or presentations is an important and 
valuable skill set we want all students at UW-Whitewater to be able to demonstrate.  
In May, 2012, a group of colleagues from each of the four academic colleges and Student Affairs worked 
together to create the “Speaking Well” rubric to help assess students’ presentation skills.  This workshop is 
intended to formally introduce the “Speaking Well” rubric to the entire campus.  The hope is that this tool 
will assist the campus in examining students’ oral communication competencies when giving presentations.

Speakers: Sally Vogl-Bauer, Kathy Brady, Tammy French, Barb Penington

RSVP DEADLINE: March 4, 2013
To reserve a place, please contact:
LEARN Center 262.472.5242 or learn@uww.edu.  

Register online at:  http://signup.uww.edu using your Net-ID.  

The workshop is listed under “LEARN Center.”
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The Speaking Well Rubric

March 11, 2013 •  12:00 – 1:00 p.m. • UC 261 • Lunch Included


